
[NAAFA received this in January 2013. Another agent wins by using the SECA Kit.] 
 
 
 
NAAFA, I got an answer from IRS.  Apparently they have closed the file and no tax is due.  
Needless to say I am tickled about that.  Too bad they can't change their mind and correct their 
opinion on this whole thing so we don't have to piddle around with this thing every year.  I 
presume we have tried to get them to forget the whole thing, if not we should remind them to do 
so.   Thanks for your help. 
  
I will attempt to send you a copy of the letter.  Let me know if it does or doesn't get through.  I am 
definitely not a computer whiz!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!      
 


